
From:                                         Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox 
Sent:                                           Monday, 10 February 2020 8:48 AM 
To:                                               DPE PSVC Central Coast Mailbox 
Subject:                                     FW: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
  
  

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Saturday, 8 February 2020 4:34 PM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Review of Warnervale Airport (Restrictions) Act 1996 
  
 
 
Submitted on Sat, 08/02/2020 - 16:33 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Tim 
Last Name: Allard 
Name Withheld: No 
Email: tim_476@hotmail.com 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Davistown 2251 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: The central coast airport should not be restricted in movements under the War act. It is not needed. My 
dad trained as a pilot there Years ago. There is no need for it or any other restriction, it is a business let it grow. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/review-warnervale-airport-restrictions-act-1996 
 
 
 


